
   In This Issue 

Janet Stone 

Trunk Show 

Janet Stone is about halfway through  her plan of designing a series of 

26 quilts inspired by the alphabet.  A fan of all kinds of fonts, Janet 

makes whimsical quilts often embellished from her stash of charms, 

beads and other goodies. 

Her quilts have won many awards and she has been a guest on The 

Quilt Show with Ricky Tims and Alex Anderson.  She also designed 

the BOM quilt for their show last year. 

Janet quilts her own quilts on her domestic machine and does some of 

the best machine quilting ever seen!  Come to the October meeting to 

see her quilts and hear her story. 
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Cares & Concerns 

Please contact Betty McKenzie if you know of any members who need to 

be added to this list.         

- Former member Jean Dixon passed away. 

- Gail Kohls passed away on August 10. She was Carol Foxôs sister. 

- Martha Morlan passed away August 11. 

- Former member Connie Leavett passed away September 8 

- Gina Carmichael has cancer of the adrenal glands 

- Gail Hand has recently had surgery to remove a small number of  brain          

 cancer cells        

Please write your Cares & Concerns in the notebook   

                                    located on the Hospitality Table at our meetings. 
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Presidentôs 

Notes  

By Judy Ermey 

 

Early Days of Quilting 

In the late 70ôs I began noting increased articles 

and pictures of quilts in craft magazines.   This 

renewal interest in quilting was due in part to the 

celebration of the Bicentennial of our country.  Being  

a sewer and enjoying needle crafts since I was a 

teenager, this sparked an interest in quiltmaking.   

I had an opportunity to take an adult education 

class at Derby High School on basic quilting.  We 

learned how to construct half square triangles and a 

basic pattern block.  The tools we used were a pencil, 

basic ruler and scissors.   The process was long and 

tedious marking on the back of the fabric, the cutting 

and sewing.   But I wanted to learn more.  

Other opportunities came along, PQG, opening 

of quilt shops, a quilt seminar in Albuquerque, NM 

and all the books and magazines about quilting.  

Another big change came along with new equipment 

and tools, especially the rotary cutter and all the 

different sizes of plastic rulers.  Instead of using 

cardboard or paper templates, now we used various 

measurements from these rulers.   Then people began 

thinking outside the box ways to construct blocks 

more efficiently, such as strip piecing.  To this day I 

still enjoy learning new techniques in construction of 

blocks. 

    Judy                             

Visit our website at 

www.pqgks.com 

 Its guild tradition that the outgoing president may ask 

the membership to make a quilt block for her. I know 

everyone is busy so Iôm not going to ask you to make a 

block. Instead, Iôd like to make an ñEverything but the 

Kitchen Sinkò quilt using your orphan blocks! 

I think all of us have at least one of these laying 

around ï a block that has its points chopped off, wasnôt 

the right size or color or just 

didnôt turn out how you 

thought it would. It can be 

any size, any color, and any 

design. Go ahead, surprise 

me and if youôre really 

brave, sign it. Of course, if 

you wish to remain 

anonymous thatôs fine too. 

If you just canôt bring yourself to give me one of your 

orphan blocks, please make your favorite block or bring a 

strip of fabric to use as sashing. The only thing I donôt 

want is your UFO since I still seem to have plenty of my 

own! 

Iôd like to collect enough orphan blocks to make a 

throw quilt. Please put your block in the tub near the 

Membership table at the October, November and 

December meetings. 

    Thank you very much! 

   Mayleen Vinson 

   Past President 

Calling All Orphans 
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Workshop Policy 

Workshop fees are non-refundable, unless Prairie 

Quilt Guild determines it is necessary to cancel the 

workshop.  It is the participantôs responsibility to find a 

replacement if they are unable to attend after committing 

to take the workshop.  Workshops will be open to both 

members and non-members on a first come first serve 

basis, with an additional fee for non-members.  Two 

months prior to a workshop if it is not filled, it shall be 

opened to the public. 

Workshop Information 

Please read the Guild Workshop Policies first before 

registering for one of our speakersô workshops.   

Workshops cost $40.00 for a one-day workshop. 

Please check the class description for details about the 

cost and materials needed for each class. Workshop fees 

are non-refundable.  Supply lists are available at  http://

www.pqgks.com/programs.html.    

Please be sure to bring and wear your name-tag at 

workshops so the speaker will know who you are!  Sign 

up for these classes at Guild meetings. 

Bonus 

November 

Workshop 

We have a bonus 

workshop scheduled 

for Wednesday, 

November 11 at the 

Sedgwick County 

Extension Office.  

Prairie Quilt Guild's  

own over-achiever 

Vera Zahner will be 

teaching a class on her  design, 'The Presidential' bag. 

The class will cost $40 and will be from 9-4. The 

supply list will be available on our website.  See 

workshop chair Tammy Gross at the October meeting to 

sign up. 
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